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March 14, 2000 

Paul Lohaus 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
One White Flint North 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Re: Colorado Radioactive Material License No. 660-01, Umetco Minerals Corporation Maybell Site 

Dear Mr. Lohaus: 

Enclosed is the Decision Analysis - Proposed Amendment to Renew License, including the proposed License 
#660-01 Amendment No. 16. These were published January 14, 2000 for a 90-day comment period. These 
documents are provided for your information as a matter of general interest and good communication in the 
context of Colorado's Amended Agreement with the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. While NRC will 
eventually have a concurrence role at the time of Maybell site final closure, no particular technical assistance 
is requested at this time.  

If you have any question on this matter, please contact W. Jake Jacobi of the Radioactive Materials Program.

Respectfully, 

David Butcher, Director 
Laboratory and Radiation Services Division

Cf: W. Jacobi, Don Simpson, and Ken Weaver, LARS (without enclosures) 
Jerry Goad, Colorado Attorney General's Office (without enclosures)

Enclosures as stated
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